
  
 
 
       

Request for Confidentiality of internal photos 
 

15-July-2010 

Federal Communications Commission     
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
 
Gentlemen: 
Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commissions rules, we hereby request that 
file “Internal_photos_20597_58U” regarding this submission for FCC ID:Q3KRW2058U 
to be held confidential.   
 
The above material contains trade secrets or technical data, which would customarily be 
guarded from competitors.  We do not want these documents to be accessible to the 
general public. 
The product is a non-consumer device and is inaccessible to the general public. The 
product is mounted on top of large towers and mounting poles and is serviceable only by 
the licensee or his designated technicians. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Itai Rubinstein   
Engineering Department Manager 

Radwin Ltd 
 

 
 

RADWIN Ltd. 32 Habarzel St Tel-Aviv, 69710, Israel,  
Tel- 972-3-766-2903, Fax-972-3-766-2922 

 


